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From: <royales@cox.net>
To: <kldougla@energy.state.ca.us>, <cpeterma@energy.state.ca.us>, <rrenaud@e...
Date: 3/22/2012 12:52 PM
Subject: Quail Brush Generation Project

My name is Tammi Royales and I am a resident of Santee, CA.  I am opposed to a power plant being 
built adjacent to the Mission Trails Park and the city of Santee.  Here are my valid reasons:

1.  The proposed plant will be located right next to West Hills High School which will greatly impact their 
health.
2.  The proposed plant will be located right next to a city park and baseball/soccer fields where very 
young children and families gather for sports, excercise, and celebrations.
3.  The proposed plant will be located right next to a community trails that is enjoyed by all who live in San 
Diego County.  This is also a senstive area to plant and animal habitat.
4.  My property value, which has already plummeted, will take another hit (a permanant one at that) if this 
is built.
5.  What an eyesore this will be.  The DOT did an amazing job with the 52 in keeping with the look of the 
area, planting foliage to create a more pleasing environment which you now want to ruin.

While I understand that it is important to improve upon technology and fill the need for power in San 
Diego, I don't care for the fact that they want to put a plant that will affect the residents of Santee.  Is there 
not open areas in La Jolla or the PQ area that will work?  You are discussing a power plant that the 
residents of San Diego will not even notice, unless they travel to Santee.

The Santee city government has worked very hard the last few years to improve the quality of life in 
Santee.  We are the gem of East County, bringing in business, maintaining a low sales tax rate, and 
having quality schools.  All that has been accomplished will be ruined by this polluting power plant within 
our city limits.

I ask you to think about your families when you make this decision.  Would you say yes if they wanted to 
build next to the school your children attend, the park where you play, your home where you live?  If you 
answer no to any of these, then you have your answer about about approving this request.

Very Respectfully Yours,

Tammi J. Royales
9272 Ruffin Road
Santee, CA 92071
619-971-8208
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